
 

                                                                            

CHESAPEAKE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION ASSOCIATION 

FORUM 

The Future of Sustainable Water Supply 
in Anne Arundel County and Southern Maryland 

Friday, May 10, 2019, 7:00 to 9:00 PM 
Anne Arundel Community College 

Center for Applied Learning and Technology (CALT) Room 100 
101 College Pkwy, Arnold, MD 21012 

 

Featured Speakers: 

Chris Phipps, Anne Arundel County Director of Public Works 
Ted Henefin, Hampton Roads, Virginia Sanitary District 

Mark Williams & J.P. Stokes, Earth Data 
 

This forum will describe how Managed Aquifer Recharge (pumping treated 

 wastewater into aquifers) can address three important issues: 

• Aquifer sustainability 

• Aquifer saltwater intrusion 
• Meeting mandated Bay TMDLs 
 

 
 

The Hampton Roads Sanitary District is operating a demonstration plant, and a representative will 

discuss that program.  Mr. Phipps has been leading an effort to evaluate the practicality of Managed 

Aquifer Recharge for Anne Arundel County.  The concept has been used in California and in other parts 

of the world for some time and is being explored in other jurisdictions of the U.S. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Treated Wastewater 

For information: www.cepaonline.org or email: info@cepaonline.org 

 

 

FREE ADMISSION  -  FREE PARKING 

AACC Campus Map: http://www.aacc.edu/about/locations/ 
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